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Ottava, November 27, 1912.

mir, -

I have to acknowledge the receipt of your letters
906

of September 10th and November 21st, last, in reference to

the side and other matters in connection with the proposed

Pas Boarding school.

In reply I beg to say that the matter of a sit

is under consideration and the Department hopes to be able

to send further word in a very short time.

Your remerks with reference to the adve###ing,

etc., are noted and will be kept in mind.

Your obedient servant.

F.M. Lecher

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

1. J. Jackson, Esq.

Doctor of Andian Agencies,

"ras, Man.

ter 1912, (R.G. 10, Volume 5432)
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